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Belfield Community School
Re-opening safely:
A Guide for Parents

From 8% March all children will be coming back to school and Nursery.
We want to assure you that we continue to work hard to ensure school
is as safe as possible.

Most of the routines that we had in the Autumn Term have remained
the same.

Itis vital that we all play our part in keeping our community safe.

IF YOU OR ANY OF YOUR HOUSEHOLD DEVELOP SYMPTOMS OR TEST
POSITIVE FOR COVID, YOU MUST INFORM US IMMEDIATELY AND KEEP
YOUR CHILD AT HOME. CALL 119 TO BOOK A TEST.

Before your child comes back to Belfield:

& " .

& Erplain the importance of hand-washing (soap/20secs)
@ Explain the importance of keeping 2 metres (3 steps)

apart from their friends and adults in school
Stick to government guidelines before bringing children back to school

Stay home where possible, do not mix with other
households (only 1 person outside for exercise)

@ Keep your distance from others (2m)

& Wash your hands as often as you can
-
1f you and your household don't follow these guidelines, not only will
you put yourselves and your family at risk, but you risk spreading
infection amongst all of our children, parents and staff.
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Entering and Exiting School
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Please only come on school premises when it is your
child's drop-off time

N cars on Samsen St — people need space to walk

Keep 2 metres distance from other parents/children

atalltimes
Please do not touch fences, gates or play equipment
There should only be one parent per drop-off/pick-up

Wait on the painted green lines for the teacher to let
children in

Keep your child with you until they are let into class

Do not go into the red boxes near doors — these are
to keep our staff and yourselves safe

Where possible, please wear a mask

If you need to speak to the teacher or a translator,
you should phone school. You can not enter school.




